
‭Cannon County‬
‭Bid Notice‬

‭The Cannon County Finance Department is soliciting bids for mobile and portable radios to upgrade the‬
‭existing radio communications for the Cannon County Fire Department, City of Woodbury Fire‬
‭Department, City of Auburntown Fire Department, and the Cannon County Rescue Squad to be able to‬
‭communicate on the Tennessee Advanced Communications Network, (TACN).‬

‭Bids shall be submitted to the following address:‬

‭Diane Hickman, Director of Finance‬
‭110 S. Tatum St.‬

‭Woodbury, TN 37190‬
‭No later than 1‬‭:00 p.m. March 22, 2024 (CST)‬‭.‬

‭Every document must be enclosed in an envelope clearly marked as a bid document. Any response‬
‭received after the above deadline shall be considered late and will not be opened or considered.‬

‭“This project is funded under a grant with the State of Tennessee”.‬

‭For bid specifications and site visit arrangements,‬‭contact Roy Sullivan, 911 Director, at‬
‭roy.sullivan@cannoncountytn.gov or (615) 563-4322.‬

‭Cannon County reserves the right to reject any or all bids. We are an equal opportunity employer. It is the‬
‭policy of Cannon County, Tennessee, to ensure compliance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964;‬
‭no person shall be excluded from participation in or be denied the benefits of, or be subjected to‬
‭discrimination under any program or activity receiving federal financial assistance on the grounds of race,‬
‭color, sex or national origin.‬


